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STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES
Columbia Environmental Field Office
1421 Hampshire Pike
Columbia, TN  38401
1-888-891-8332
November 22, 2022
  	
The Honorable Chris Bevis 
Mayor of Waynesboro		
PO Box 471
Waynesboro, TN 38485

RE:	Drought Management Plan (Approved)
	Waynesboro Water System
	PWSID #0000736
	Wayne County

Dear Mr. Bevis:

The Division of Water Resources has received your submittal of the Waynesboro Water System’s Drought Management Plan dated November 18, 2022.  The Plan addresses the minimum requirements as outlined in the Division of Water Resources’ Guidance for Developing Community Water System Drought Management Plans and is hereby “Approved.” 
The Drought Management Plan should be a valuable tool in the event of water shortages.  The Division appreciates your ongoing efforts to modify and improve your plan to protect the health of Wayne County citizens and aquatic environments and to sustain economic and social activity during drought conditions.  If you have questions or need additional information, please contact me directly (931) 250-6056 or at brock.glass@tn.gov.   
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _Hlk59096372]
Brock Glass, Environmental Scientist 
Division of Water Resources
Columbia Environmental Field Office 
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